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Passing this bill is another attack on rural living. There will have to be people hired to 

install the water meters. People hired to read the meters. People hired to repair the 

meters. This takes away land owners privacy, money, and doesn’t accomplish a 

damn thing. Well water used mostly goes right back into the ground. I’m a plumbing 

contractor and will make a ton of money installing these meters and I’m against it. Let 

the voters decide. County by County. This is another jab against affordable housing, 

proposed by the same politicians talking out of both sides of their mouths. 


